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 From the Clerk (Continued):    
 

 

We have closed the financial books on 2016 and are ready to start a new year. We will 

begin 2017 with a surplus of 1.24 million dollars in our General Fund. We 

accomplished many projects in 2016 that made our Village a beautiful place to live 

and work, and we have enough money in the bank moving into the new year to feel 

financially secure.  

 

2016 

Last year, we estimated that we would end the year at 1.0 to 1.3 million dollars in our 

General Fund, and we were right on the money. This is the fund designated by the 

State to pay bills and salaries. The General Fund is the largest and most important 

fund, and it is the fund that I will focus on in future newsletters.  

 

The Mayor and department heads are beginning the budgeting process for 2017, and 

when completed; it will be a roadmap of all of our costs for 2017. Just know that we 

are being good fiscal stewards of the Village money, and will continue to do our best 

for all the residents, and the Village.  

 

The Finance Department will again be vigilant in watching our costs and revenue, and 

make sure Council has the information they need to help them make informed 

decisions.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, my door is always open.  

 




